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ANNOUNCEMENT
of the Royal Thai Embassy, Kathmandu
No. 18/2564
on

Resumption of visa and COE issuance for all types of permitted persons
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With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement No. 14/2564
dated 15 August B.E. 2564 (2021) on the resumption of visa and certificate of entry (COE)
issuance for certain types of permitted persons, the Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu
wishes to announce that due to the recent developments of the COVID-19 situation in
Nepal, the Embassy has been instructed by the capital to resume the visa and COE
issuance for all types of permitted persons to travel from Nepal to Thailand. All travellers
are requested to strictly comply with the Ministry of Public Health’s measures, including
quarantine regulations.

Please note that travels to Phuket Sandbox and related initiatives are subject
to respective measures and lists of eligible countries of departure, as officially announced.

For further information regarding visa and COE application requirements,
please visit the Embassy's website: https://www.thaiembnepal.org.np/visa/Visa and




